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Andrea Gyger

From: Suzanne Staiert

Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 11:40 PM

To: Andrea Gyger

Subject: Fwd: additional narrative comments

Attachments: Key  Concerns in Proposed Rules.docx; ATT00001.htm

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Becky Mizel <chairman@pueblogop.org> 

Date: October 1, 2013 at 9:38:47 PM MDT 

To: Suzanne Staiert <Suzanne.Staiert@sos.state.co.us> 

Cc: Jerry Denney <vicechair@pueblogop.org>, PCRP Secretary , 

"Joseph A. Santoro" , Dave DeCenzo , 

"Vidmar, Barbara" , lfamily , "Carter, MaryJo" 

, Mary Tonne  Tim Riddell 

 

Subject: Fwd: FW: additional narrative comments 

Suzanne, 

As chair of the Pueblo County Republican Party these are concerns our 

county has experienced in the past two elections from each of these points 
spelled out in Ms. Marks proposed rules document.  

 
Since many of these points are all compelling and problematic it would be 

difficult to weigh which area merits the deepest concern; however 
established and proven residency would appear to be the most critical to the 

concept of election integrity. 
 

 Frequent replacement of the role of what should be appointed  party judges 
to be replaced at random by clerk staff loyal to the county clerk and at the 

convenience of the county clerk defies the meaning and purpose of election 
judges being appointed by the appropriate democrat and republican party.  

 

 Poll watchers have frequently been blocked from viewing appropriate 
processes and in the past have not been able to access all areas of the 

appropriate stations in the election process and observed concerns have not 
been allowed to be vocalized and appropriate grievances not addressed 

satisfactorily.  
 

 The past recall election due to the SOS office furnishing a competent and 
fair on-site observer some of these violations were overcome but not without 
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the persistence of the SOS observer.  However without such over-site and 

from past behavior of our clerk we fear our county clerk will ignore or violate 
the intent of poll watching, judges and canvassing standards without the 

proposed rules being adopted. 
 

The executive and advisory committee of the Pueblo County Republican 
Party recommend these concerns proposed by Ms. Marks will be ruled upon 

with the true intent of voter integrity and transparency the Constitution has 
in mind. 

Thank you. 

Becky Mizel, Chair 

Pueblo County Republican Party 
 

 

  

  

From: Marilyn Marks  

Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2013 7:35 AM 

To: Suzanne Staiert; Andrea Gyger (Andrea.Gyger@SOS.STATE.CO.US); 

'SOS.Rulemaking@sos.state.co.us' 

Subject: additional narrative comments 

  

These narrative comments supplement my previously submitted informal annotations on 
the proposed rules pdf. 

Marilyn Marks 

Aspen, CO 

  

 

 

 

--  

Becky Mizel 

*"Always do what you are afraid to do."* 

Ralph Waldo Emerson 

 

  

 




